

**ACTION POINTS FOR THE MEETING OF GREAT BARTON NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN  
WORKING GROUP ON TUESDAY 2ND OCTOBER 2018 COMMENCING AT 7.30 PM**

Item		Action																		
1	<p><u>Working Group Members Present</u> Parish Councillors: Nicky Crouch Local Residents: Vivien Bodnar, Roger Davison and Roger Curtis. Neighbourhood Plan Clerk was Sheila Deare.</p> <p>Apologies for absence were received from Philip Reeve, Darren Bullen, Cedric Pettitt, Margaret Pettitt, Adrian Graves, Jamie Gilmour and Ed Gibson.</p> <p><u>Action Points</u> The Action Points for 13th September 2018 were agreed and signed.</p> <p><u>Outstanding Action Points</u></p> <table border="0"> <tr> <td data-bbox="252 645 427 678">March 2017</td> <td data-bbox="491 645 1177 712">Feedback on the Den - document is to be produced for website.</td> <td data-bbox="1193 645 1241 678">NC</td> </tr> <tr> <td data-bbox="252 757 395 790">April 2017</td> <td data-bbox="491 757 1177 824">Feedback from event at GB Primary School - Notes to be produced notes for the website.</td> <td data-bbox="1193 757 1241 790">NC</td> </tr> <tr> <td data-bbox="252 869 395 902">April 2017</td> <td data-bbox="491 869 1177 969">Drop-in sheets to be amended to conform fully with the Google copyright conditions so that they can be published on the website.</td> <td data-bbox="1193 869 1241 902">NC</td> </tr> <tr> <td data-bbox="252 1014 395 1048">Aug 2017</td> <td data-bbox="491 1014 1177 1149">A map of the area showing proposed housing developments in the vicinity of the Parish to be prepared. <i>To complete new version .</i></td> <td data-bbox="1193 1014 1241 1048">SD</td> </tr> <tr> <td data-bbox="252 1193 395 1227">Dec 2017</td> <td data-bbox="491 1193 1177 1261">Feedback on May Day event - document is to be produced for website.</td> <td data-bbox="1193 1193 1241 1227">NC</td> </tr> <tr> <td data-bbox="252 1305 395 1339">April 2018</td> <td data-bbox="491 1305 1177 1339">NP sections 1 and 2 to be completed</td> <td data-bbox="1193 1305 1241 1339">PR</td> </tr> </table> <p>The Parish Council has agreed to amend the NP area to match the current parish boundary and will work with St Edmundsbury Borough Council to achieve this.</p>	March 2017	Feedback on the Den - document is to be produced for website.	NC	April 2017	Feedback from event at GB Primary School - Notes to be produced notes for the website.	NC	April 2017	Drop-in sheets to be amended to conform fully with the Google copyright conditions so that they can be published on the website.	NC	Aug 2017	A map of the area showing proposed housing developments in the vicinity of the Parish to be prepared. <i>To complete new version .</i>	SD	Dec 2017	Feedback on May Day event - document is to be produced for website.	NC	April 2018	NP sections 1 and 2 to be completed	PR	PR
March 2017	Feedback on the Den - document is to be produced for website.	NC																		
April 2017	Feedback from event at GB Primary School - Notes to be produced notes for the website.	NC																		
April 2017	Drop-in sheets to be amended to conform fully with the Google copyright conditions so that they can be published on the website.	NC																		
Aug 2017	A map of the area showing proposed housing developments in the vicinity of the Parish to be prepared. <i>To complete new version .</i>	SD																		
Dec 2017	Feedback on May Day event - document is to be produced for website.	NC																		
April 2018	NP sections 1 and 2 to be completed	PR																		
2	<p><u>Transport Chapter of the Neighbourhood Plan</u> The working group discussed the helpful note that RD had prepared on footpaths, bridleways and cycle routes and the map he had prepared. The group identified a number of objectives to be included in the draft Neighbourhood Plan and identified the need for new and improved footpath to links, including to neighbouring parishes. Road infrastructure problems were also discussed. In CP's absence NC agreed to provide a note that CP could incorporate into the Transport chapter.</p>	NC/CP																		
3	<p><u>Business and Employment Chapter of the Neighbourhood Plan</u> No work had been undertaken on this chapter, so it was agreed to defer any discussion.</p>																			

**ACTION POINTS FOR THE MEETING OF GREAT BARTON NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN  
WORKING GROUP ON TUESDAY 2ND OCTOBER 2018 COMMENCING AT 7.30 PM**

4	<p><u>Consultancy Support and Grant Application</u> The Parish Council had not had the opportunity to consider the proposals for additional consultancy support or the grant application. NC will discuss this with PR.</p> <p><u>Date of next meeting</u> This will be Thursday 8<sup>th</sup> November 2018 at 7.30 pm.</p> <p>.....Sign &amp; Date</p> <p>.....Print Name.</p> <p>CHAIR Signed as confirmation that they are a true record.</p>	NC/PR
---	--	-------